  SWINEFLEET PARISH COUNCIL

The minutes of the extra ordinary meeting of the Parish Council held on Tuesday 7th July 2020 at Swinefleet Village Hall, Swinefleet.
Councillors present; 
Cllrs; Blackburn, Myers, Hart, Burkhill, Hirst, Ellin, Hoodless, Buttery and Clark.
Public present: Mrs K.Cusick,Mrs J.Harrison,Mrs Coleman,Lynne? (surname not given)
2009                Declarations of interest

            None received
2010                 Apologies for absence
                          None given
2011
Public right of way.
The Chairman Cllr Hirst has called an E.O.M.to enable the full parish council to hold a discussion on the possibility of creating an official public right of way from the Low Street lane entrance leading up to and into the community field. It was resolved that the clerk applies to ERYC to create an official public right of way in the designated area to allow all members of the public the freedom to enter the community field from the Low Street access point.
Cllr Hirst will arrange to meet with Mr J Drury to provide him with information and to ensure he is fully aware of the parish councils decision to establish a public right of way.

Cllr Blackburn has received an unsigned letter from Mr Coleman (owner of 24-26 Low St) giving a brief outline of suggestions of improvement to the area to the rear of his property which was shared with the councillors. The parish council have agreed to the removal of 2 conifers that are currently creating an access obstruction. It is understood Mr Coleman will arrange for the removal of the 2 conifers at no cost to the parish council.
2012                Date of next meeting.

            21st July 2020 at 7.00pm.
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